
 

English: 

This week we have been learning about direct speech. We have done this by imitating 
Kensuke’s kingdom through role play and 
looking at how to punctuate direct speech 
through written work. The children then 
went onto innovate Kensuke’s kingdom by 
changing a character in the book; they 
wrote a character description using their 

expanded noun phrase knowledge.   

Maths: 

We completed a rainforest 
project, whereby the children 
had to create a 3D rainforest 
by applying lots of different 
maths skills. The maths skills 
covered included: place value, 
column addition, 

multiplication, fractions, time, measurement, money and perimeter. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed this and created some fantastic rainforests.  

Pe:  

This week, we came to the end of our ‘Giraffes can’t 
dance’ dance. The children put in a lot of effort and 
produced some creative dances.  
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Reminders: 
 Spellings have been set, so please can you practise them 

ready for a test on the Friday after half term. 
 I have set some Mathsletics tasks which should be 

completed by the Thursday after half term.  
 Please make sure you read at least 10 times over the next 

two weeks. 

I hope you all 
have a great 
holiday, Miss 
Chalmers   


